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National Severe Weather Warning Service

Chief Forecasters Assessment
Further areas of heavy rain will move 
north across Northern Ireland, with some 
placing receiving 15-25 mm within a few 
hours during Thursday morning. 
Additionally, slow moving heavy, 
thundery showers will develop during the 
afternoon which could produce 20-30 
mm of rain within an hour. There is 
uncertainty as to where the heavier 
downpours will occur, but the greatest 
risk for further disruption is likely to be in 
the east.

The Met Office have issued an Amber Warning of Rain

Valid from 04:00 on Thu, 28th Jun 2012 until 21:00 on Thu, 28th Jun 2012

Areas of thundery rain will move north to affect Northern Ireland during Thursday morning, 
with the potential for slow moving torrential downpours to develop through the afternoon 
and lasting into the evening. Following the downpours of Wednesday evening, the public 
should be prepared for further flooding to occur.

For more details please go to:
http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/weather/uk/uk_forecast_warnings.html

Issued by the Met Office at 22:10 on Wed, 27th Jun 2012

http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/weather/uk/uk_forecast_warnings.html
http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/weather/uk/uk_forecast_warnings.html


For enquiries regarding this warning please contact the Met Office Weather Desk
Phone: 0870 900 0100 Fax: 0870 900 5050 E-mail: enquiries@metoffice.gov.uk

© Crown copyright. Met Office

For the following areas

• Northern Ireland

   • County Antrim

   • County Armagh

   • County Down

   • County Fermanagh

   • County Londonderry

   • County Tyrone


